
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
I hope you are all well. It feels like a long time since I have emailed you. I hope you had a 
lovely break. It has been great to see the students back in school.  
 
 
Please see the following notices: 
 
 
Parent Survey (Final Push please) 
We would really appreciate it if you could complete the parent survey on how you think we 
are doing as a school. There are 12 questions to complete. We aim to find out how we're 
doing, and how to improve - something we cannot do without your feedback. For each 
statement, please select the answer which you feel best represents your child at Vyners. 
Thank you so much for your help. 
 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSejUD_oZ6BANp2l5Uv6qrWuMXSuirHIZ7-
i0RhwopK92pufHg/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 
 
Class Tests 
As a reminder there will be some upcoming assessments in lesson time in the next few 
weeks. Teachers will have told students/ will remind students of when these tests are 
specifically on google classroom.  
 
 
Punctuality and Organisation  
Students are expected to be in tutorial for 8.25am to be registered at 8.30am. They also 
have a 5 minute change over time to make it to lessons, but some students are 
unfortunately, frequently late to lessons, resulting in C3 detentions. Please could you ensure 
your son/daughter is on time for school and organised with all their equipment for the day 
ahead. They are expected to have their pencil case out on their desk at the start of all 
lessons and be prepared and in a positive manner. Please purchase any extra equipment 
they may require over the weekend. If you have any issues with this, please let me know and 
we can support this.    
 
 
Behaviour 
I would like to congratulate the majority of the students in the year group as their behaviour 
continues to be excellent. However, it is disappointing that a small group of students are 
making too many wrong decisions. The tutors and I are working with them to help modify 
their behaviour but if you could also please ensure you monitor behaviour on Edulink and 
reiterate better choices to be made.    
 
 
Exam Season 
You may not be aware but we are soon approaching GCSE/A Level exams for our Year 11’s 
and Year 13’s. On Tuesday 7th May, our school timetable will change during these exams to 
2:1:2, meaning they will have 1 lesson after break time and before lunch time, followed by 2 
lessons after lunch time. This is to accommodate the length of the afternoon exams. I will 
inform the students next week about this.  
I hope you all have a lovely weekend.  
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Hawes 
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